Kevin Longino has been Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of the National Kidney Foundation since
2015. He first became involved with the organization in 2008 as a volunteer advocate, and in
2012 he joined the national Board of Directors. As CEO, Kevin leads a team headquartered in
New York, NY, and field offices around the country. NKF is supported by thousands of
volunteers nationwide and serves millions of patients and healthcare providers seeking support
and education every year.

Before his tenure at NKF, Kevin held executive positions at Compaq Computer Corporation from
1987-2000. After his own diagnosis with kidney disease, he became an entrepreneur, an angel
investor, and a mentor to several startup technology companies, including the successful start-
up ClearFactr. Kevin served on the Board of Directors for Sears Hometown and Outlet Stores,
Inc. and was a member of its Audit Committee and Special Committee.

In 2004, Kevin received a life-saving kidney transplant after at-home peritoneal dialysis and is
now 18 years “kidney strong”. He readily shares his story and uses his experience to help other
kidney disease patients.

Kevin earned a post-graduate diploma in Financial Strategy from Oxford University, England.
He holds a BS in Marketing and MBA from Louisiana Tech University. He lives in Greenwich, CT,
with his wife.



